
 

 

          October 25, 2024 

 

 

 

Ms. Debra Thompson, Borough Clerk 

Petersburg Borough 

P.O. Box 329 

Petersburg. AK  99833 

 

To:  Petersburg Borough Mayor and Assembly 

 

Subject:  Letter of Interest to Continue as one of Petersburg’s SEAPA Representatives for 2025 

 

I would like to continue as Petersburg’s voting member on the SEAPA Board of Directors in 2024. 

2021 through 2024 have been challenging, time intensive, and rewarding years for both Mr. Hagerman 

and myself serving as your representatives on the SEAPA Board.  The Board in 2024 was finally able 

to allocate kilowatt hours for solar development between the three communities, initiate engineering 

toward a third turbine at Tyee, initiate a review of investment policies for the self-insured risk fund, and 

initiate contracts for the renewal of FERC licenses for both Tyee and Swan Lakes. 

 

Maintaining continuity on the course of action the Board has set in motion is important so that the 

future power needs of Petersburg is part of the decision process.  I am confident that Mr. Hagerman and 

I, acting as your team, can effectively serve in that role. 

 

 

Bob Lynn 

Assembly Member  


